From: Ramsay, John

Sent: Friday, 20 October 2023 2:26 PM

To: Cath Hughes <cath.hughes@parliament.tas.gov.au>

Subject: RE: RTI Application for Assessed Disclosure-M Webb MLC-18 Oct 2023

Dear Cath,

I refer to your RTI request of 18 October last.

The Commission has not had any interaction with the Macquarie Point Development Corporation.

Kind regards,

John Ramsay
Executive Commissioner

From: Cath Hughes < <a href="mailto:cath.hughes@parliament.tas.gov.au">cath.hughes@parliament.tas.gov.au</a>>

**Sent:** Wednesday, 18 October 2023 9:06 AM **To:** TPC Enquiry <<u>tpc@planning.tas.gov.au</u>>

Subject: RTI Application for Assessed Disclosure-M Webb MLC-18 Oct 2023

For the attention of the TPC RTI Officer,

Please find attached an application for Assessed Disclosure I am lodging on behalf of the Hon. Meg Webb MLC.

Please don't hesitate to contact us if any further clarification is needed.

Kind regards,

Cath

On behalf of

The Hon. Meg Webb MLC

\_\_\_\_\_

## **Cath Hughes**

Office of the Hon. Meg Webb MLC | Independent Member for Nelson

Parliament of Tasmania

P: 03 6212 2290 | E: cath.hughes@parliament.tas.gov.au

Suite 3, 32 Channel Hwy Kingston 7050 | PO Box 694, Kingston TAS 7051

www.megwebb.com.au

\_\_\_\_\_\_